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Upon finishing the final pages of this yearbook and reflecting the years work of joy, 
devotion, love, and a t times even pain, I have come to  realize that I have experienced 
something great, the fond memories that I have had here a t St. Francis and all the beautiful 
people that I have met. I can only hope that this book reflects the same for you as it does 
for me.

It is nearly impossible for one person alone to  produce a successful yearbook. Therefore 
the warmest and sincerest thanks are extended to  all those who helped whenever they 
could. Joli Yuknek, Maria Albanese, Menkine Pesce, Raja Geris, Carol, Charina Russo, 
Maureen Colwell and Glen Huzinec. And a special thanks to  Joe Albanese, for when 
deadlines were getting near and there was tons of work to  be done he was always there 
to  help, and I would especially like to  thank Joe for his everlasting support during the entire 
book. Thanks Joe.

Finally, I would like to  thank Dudley Davis and Anne Pecora from Lorstans Studios and 
Andy Murro of Josten's Yearbook

Very truly yours,
Claudia
1983 Franciscan Editor
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